
 In best Public Health practice all activities and      

in-house dining at the Tooele and Grantsville Senior 
Centers have been canceled 

until further notice. 
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We will be providing pick-up meals for Older Adults 60+ years 

at both Senior Centers (must be registered, registration on 

site or call 435-843-4110 to register ahead of time):  

• Monday   ………   11:30 to 12:30 PM 

• Tuesday   ………   11:30 to 12:30 PM 

• Wednesday  …..  11:30 to 12:30 PM 

• Thursday  ………  11:30 to 12:30 PM 

• Friday  ……….…   10:30 to 11:30 AM 
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Message to our seniors: 

It’s a New Year!  A time for reflection and 

hope for the upcoming year. This New 

Year will still hold many of the challenges 

we have overcome this past year, but 

please be patient as I am sure it will throw 

in some new ones too. I’m hopeful that we 

will see some of our “in-Center” programs 

return as the vaccine is widely available to 

all in the future.  We will keep you updat-

ed on the time frame for older adults  

receiving the COVID-19 vaccine in our 

community.  While it might not look like it 

did before the pandemic, we will do our 

best to still be the place where older 

adults will want to come and socialize with 

friends and staff. We do have a few  

winter’s months to get through in the 

meantime. Please stay strong and know 

we are here for you. We have many great  

activities, presentations and projects 

planned for you. Now is the time to join in. 

I challenge you all to join at least one 

Zoom presentation this year. If you already 

have done that, invite a friend to join one 

with you. Also consider trying one of our 

take-home projects. I wish you “All”  

Happiness, Health and Hope for this New 

Year. I look forward to the day when I can 

hug each of you as you walk through the 

front doors again. 2021 will be a year of 

celebration, but we just need to wait a  

little bit longer.  

–Jamie Zwerin  

Aging Services Director 
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          Lunches are served with a fruit, vegetable and milk. Meals are subject to change. 

If you need a modified diet due to health, ethnic, or religious requirements please 

contact us in advance. Call Bella Colovich at 435-843-4106.  

Meals available for pick-up only at both Tooele & Grantsville Centers          

Monday thru Thursday 11:30 am - 12:30 pm Friday 10:30 - 11:30 am 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

    1 

    CLOSED! Happy 
New Year! 

No Home  

Delivered Meals 

4 5 6 7 8 

Baked Chicken  

Oven Browned 
Potatoes 

Cheeseburger 
Casserole 

Salad 

Chicken Fried 
Steak with gravy 

Mashed Potatoes 

Pasta and  

Meatballs 

Cucumber Onion 
Salad 

Pancakes 

Bacon 

Scrambled Eggs 

11 12 13 14 15 

Fish Patty 

Rice 

 

Sausage Link 
with hot dog 

bun 

Oven Browned 
Potatoes 

Chicken Caesar 
Salad 

Beet & Onion 
Salad 

Salisbury Steak 
with gravy 

Mashed  

Potatoes 

French Toast 

Sausage 

Scrambled Eggs 

 

18 19 20 21 22 

CLOSED for 
Martin Luther 
King Jr. Day!  

No Home  

Delivered Meals 

Baked Chicken 
with gravy 

Mashed 

 Potatoes 

BBQ Roasted 
Pork  

Rice 

Chef Salad 

Beet & Onion  

Salad 

Breakfast  

Casserole 

Cinnamon  

Biscuit 

25 26 27 28 29 

Meatloaf 

Mashed Potatoes  

Chicken  

Alfredo 

Salad 

Tamale  

Casserole 

Salad 

Pasta with meat 
sauce 

Salad 

Biscuits and 
Gravy  

Sausage 

Scrambled Eggs 
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Tooele County 

COVID-19  

testing sites are 

scheduled to 

close by January 

24th, but both 

the Grantsville 

and Tooele sight 

may be  

extended based 

on need and case 

counts in Tooele 

County. 
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Don’t forget to fill out your yearly  

NAPIS form to keep receiving the newsletter! You have until 

March to return the completed NAPIS form to us. If you do not 

fill out a new one for 2021, you will be removed from the  

newsletter list. The NAPIS form is included as an insert in this 

issue, with more info on the back. 

Thank you! 
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Message to our seniors: 

Happy New Year! I’m sure that each of 

you are as happy as I am to move to a 

new year! 2020 was certainly not a 

good one for the record books!  I am 

hopeful that we will soon see an end to 

this worldwide pandemic and each of 

you will be able to return to the senior 

center to enjoy one another’s  

company. I am also looking forward to 

seeing each of you again!    

Although this past year has been  

difficult in many ways, it has also made 

us stronger. We have had to learn how 

to do things differently but we have  

also learned that we can do anything!   

Tooele City is doing well. We have the 

best first responders in the world! Our 

healthcare workers have done a  

tremendous job in keeping us well and 

helping us through this difficult time.   

Our public safety officers and fire crews 

have done a fantastic job when things 

could not have been more difficult. I 

am so grateful for their service! 

I am also grateful to the leadership and 

staff of the Tooele County Health  

Department and especially to the  

Aging Services department. They have 

made great efforts to take care of the 

needs of our senior community. I  

appreciate their partnership with the 

city during our time of need.    

May each of you be blessed in the 

months ahead!    

With love and respect to each of you,  

 
Mayor Debbie Winn 



TOOELE COUNTY  

AGING SERVICES 

59 E Vine Street 

Tooele, UT 84074 
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A monthly publication from the Grantsville and Tooele Senior Centers 


